March 17, 2016
Public Service Announcement from CGG:

CGG is performing a seismic survey within the City of Big Spring
and surrounding areas. This will involve surveying, placing
sensors on permitted properties, and utilizing vibroseis trucks on
City streets. All personnel will be wearing hard hats and orange
vests, and will be from either Pathfinder Navigation or
Geokinetics. We will have third party monitoring to ensure
minimal impact from our operations.

This is a CGG sponsored activity, and any questions or concerns
should be addressed to our local office at 210 West 3rd St, Big
Spring, Texas. Our local phone number is 432-271-2577.



